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Additional Land Movement to Cause Gas Service Shutoffs  
in Portuguese Bend Beach Club and Seaview

Due to additional land movement, SoCalGas has determined it is unsafe to continue 
providing natural gas service to 29 homes in the western Seaview area and 25 homes in 
Portuguese Bend Beach Club. Unfortunately, natural gas service will be discontinued to 
those homes indefinitely effective Friday, Sept. 6, 2024, at approximately 3 p.m.

In Seaview, based on a sudden gas line break on Exultant Drive on Aug. 30 and new 
geological hazard surveys, SoCalGas determined that there is no way to safely continue gas 
service to 16 homes on Admirable Drive, eight homes on Dauntless Drive and five homes on 
Palos Verdes Drive. 

Land movement continues to impact the gas line on Palos Verdes Drive South, which has 
necessitated the discontinuation of gas service to homes located there. That same impacted 
gas line also serves the Portuguese Bend Beach Club community. Due to isolation of the gas 
line on Palos Verdes Drive South, there is no operational way to safely continue gas service to 
homes on Sea Urchin Lane, Seascape Road, Seawall Road, Spindrift Drive, Spindrift Lane and 
Yacht Harbor Drive.

At this time, SoCalGas does not know when it will be safe to restore service to these 
communities. 

We understand this situation remains difficult and uncertain for many in the community. 
Emergency disaster relief may be available to customers affected by these shutoffs.  
More information about SoCalGas’ Emergency Disaster Relief program can be found at  
socalgas.com/EDR.

If your natural gas service is turned off, please do not attempt to restore service or to connect 
alternative fuels like propane to your natural gas meter. Doing so is unsafe.  

Before connecting alternative fuels like propane to your home’s natural gas plumbing, please 
consult a licensed professional.  

SoCalGas will continue to coordinate with first responders, city officials and third-party 
experts monitoring and responding to dynamic land movement conditions. Residents in 
the above communities may see SoCalGas representatives working in their areas to monitor 
conditions as they change or to assess or work to improve the ongoing safety of the natural 
gas infrastructure. 

SoCalGas will also continue to provide updates to customers and local city officials on its 
efforts to safeguard natural gas infrastructure for customers and as conditions change.

If you suspect a natural gas leak, please don’t wait - call us immediately at 1-800-427-2200. 

For customer service inquiries, please contact us at 424-536-0775 or email us at  
gmedina1@socalgas.com 

For more information and updates, visit socalgas.com/PV
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